
• Rebuild approximately 12-miles of existing 

  69-kilovolt (kV) transmission line

• Construct approximately 2-miles of new 

  69kV line

• Remove approximately 2-miles of aging kV 

  line

• Replace wood poles with steel monopoles

The existing infrastructure is aging. Proactively 

rebuilding the 1950s line improves reliability for 

customers across the region by strengthening 

the transmission infrastructure. Enhancements 

ensure dependable electric service is available 

and reduces the possibility of outages. 

The transmission line, located in Paulding and 

Van Wert counties, travels between Haviland 

and Van Wert. 

WHAT WHY WHERE

HAVILAND  VAN WERT
TRANSMISSION LINE REBUILD PROJECT

AEP Ohio is investing about $20 million to upgrade the transmission 

infrastructure in northwest Ohio. Rebuilding the transmission line between 

Haviland and Van Wert is essential to ensure continued reliable power is 

available across the region.    

PROJECT SCHEDULE

ENGINEERING AND DESIGN
Fall 2016

RIGHT-OF-WAY ACQUISITION
Summer 2017 - Spring 2019

TRANSMISSION LINE CONSTRUCTION
Fall 2019

CONSTRUCTION COMPLETE
Late 2020

RESTORATION COMPLETE
Spring 2021

*Timeline subject to change.*Timeline subject to change.
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HAVILAND  VAN WERT TRANSMISSION LINE REBUILD PROJECT
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*Exact structure, height and right-of-way
requirements may vary

AEP Ohio will construct steel monopole 
structures averaging approximately 75 to 
80-feet high. Structures will be located in the 
center of a right-of-way averaging 60-feet wide. 

AEP Ohio is committed to carefully balancing 
the energy needs of residential and business 
customers while protecting the environment 
and natural beauty of the region.

TYPICAL STRUCTURES 

AEP OHIO VALUES YOUR INPUT ABOUT THIS PROJECT. PLEASE SEND COMMENTS AND QUESTIONS TO:

01/23/201901/23/2019

AEP Ohio
c/o Maggie Beggs
8600 Smiths Mill Road
New Albany, OH 43054

@ mrbeggs@aep.com

(380) 205-5178

AEPOhio.com/Haviland-VanWert


